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Marcoola North 
Placemaking project
The much loved Marcoola North Foreshore (Felix Parry 
Park) and Lorraine Avenue precinct have been selected 
to undergo a placemaking master planning process. 

Council’s placemaking team and Councillor Jason O’Pray will soon be 
asking the Marcoola community to ‘have your say’ on the placemaking 
master planning of  the foreshore park and streetscape between the 
Marcoola Surf  Lifesaving Club and the Lorraine Avenue shops. The precinct 
masterplan will be developed in four phases.  

Values and 
visioning

What do you 
love and value?  

What is your  
future vision? 

Making a plan
Developing a 

draft masterplan 
from the values 
and visioning 

Have we  
got it right?

Have your say on the 
draft masterplan 

Finishing 
and staging
Finalising the 

masterplan and 
developing an 

action plan 

PHASE 2

PHASE 3

PHASE 4

PHASE 1

Community engagement will be held Friday 10 December 2021 
to Monday 17 January 2022.  Some of  the ways you can have 
your say will include:

	 Meeting council at the markets

	 Attending the community workshop

	 Completing a survey

	 Writing Council an email

	 Visiting the project website 
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Keep up to date with the project and 
dates for markets and the workshop  
via councils ‘Have Your Say’ website  
haveyoursay.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au


